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I oppose this in the strongest possible terms. Being able to vote by mail allows many 

more to vote, especially those who can't get time off to vote, or who have extensive 

domestic duties that don't grant them the time to stand in line for hours waiting to 

vote. Many such stories of people waiting hours to vote, or finding parking close to a 

polling station, etc.  


